From: Curtis, Samantha

Sent: 21 November 2014 15:02

To: Chris Stanworth

Subject: RE: Walltown - power supply query
Hi Chris,

In relation to the power supply to the cabin, | confirm that a scaffold pole is proposed to be mounted to the existing building
to a maximum height of 3m (2m below ridge height) and a catenary wire support system to the ground floor eco cabin
3metres high, again using a scaffold pole. | also confirm that the type of cable will be a 10mm 3 core black insulated armoured
cable.

Please let me know if you require any further information.

Kind regards,
Sam

Samantha Curtis

Planning Consultant
Cundall

D
T
www.cundall.com

Horsley House, Regent Centre, Gosforth, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE3 3LU, United Kingdom

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Chris Stanworth

Sent: 20 November 2014 15:00

To: Curtis, Samantha

Subject: RE: Walltown - power supply query

Hi Sam

As discussed, excavation and undergrounding works in this area would require the submission of a plan/specification of the
excavation and re-consultation with English Heritage and NNPA Historic Environment Officer. This would cause delays to the
application and may or may not lead to a change to their existing comments.

Having spoken with Colin Wilson this morning, he has suggested that an alternative option would be to take the cable
overground, which would avoid the need to re-consult heritage consultees and remove the risk of any heritage impacts. If
your client wants to go ahead with the overground option, | think confirmation that the cable would link between the building
and the cabins, the approx height of the cable and type of cable/method of connection proposed (if known) should be
adequate information.

If you could confirm this ASAP that would be helpful. | have to have my report on this completed by Tuesday if it is to go on
the agenda for DMC, so if you could let me know by Monday that would be appreciated.

Thanks
Chris



From: Curtis, Samantha

Sent: 18 November 2014 16:23

To: Chris Stanworth

Subject: FW: Walltown - power supply query

Hi Chris,
Please see below confirmation on how the cabins will be powered.

Kind regards,
Sam

Samantha Curtis

Planning Consultant
Cundall

D
T
www.cundall.com

Horsley House, Regent Centre, Gosforth, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE3 3LU, United Kingdom

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Colin Wilson

Sent: 18 November 2014 16:12

To: Curtis, Samantha

Subject: Re: Walltown - power supply query

Hello Sam

The porta cabins will be supplied with a electrical sub mains which will be connected to the existing service
supply to the existing building and undergrounded from one to the other.

Colin

Sent frommy HTC
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